November DWG Report

The DWG met at the ERCOT Austin Office during October 13 & 14 to resolve flat-start issues and to discuss future DWG activities. The 2005 flat-start work is now finished. It was decided at the meeting that 2010 flat-start will be performed in February 2005 and the stability book shall be completed at that time. 

I am currently on paternity leave this week. My apologies for not being able to make it to the meeting tomorrow. Please direct any questions you may have for the DWG at the meeting to me. I will respond promptly when I return to the office next week. 

Thank you.

Tom Bao

DWG Chair
